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HHeeaatthhffiieelldd  JJuunniioorrss  
 

The Art week and the Year 6 performance have created a fantastic finish to a wonderful 
year. These two events have shown how talented the children are across the whole 
curriculum and followed some of our best SATs results (Year 6) and increased progress 
figures across the school. Well done to all of the children and a huge thank you to their 
parents who support so much we do in school. We wish all our families a sunny and 
enjoyable holiday and look forward to seeing all those returning in September. 
 
Junior Sports Day 

Well done to all competitors and congratulations to Yellow house who won the trophy for a 
record fourth consecutive year.  
   
Year 6 Leaver’s Party 

Our Year 6 children had a fantastic time at their recent Leavers’ Party and it was an absolute delight 
to watch them as they enjoyed singing, dancing and having great fun at the Photo Booth! Thank you 
to all the mum's, Justine, Michele, Kim, Faye, Kasia, Claire, Sharron and Lynda, who organised the 
whole evening and made it such a resounding success. May we take this opportunity to wish 
our Year 6 children farewell, good luck and wish them every success in their new journey into 
Secondary School. We will really miss them! 

 
2k Park Run 

Hope to see you at the 2K run every Sunday at Hanworth Air Parcs.  9am start.  If you have not 
already registered please do so and get your bar code for the event.  All children can take part up to 
the age of 14. 
 
Attendance Bands 
The children are all looking forward to receiving their last 100% attendance bands this week 
(Purple). Well done to all those who achieved their 100%. 
 
Lost Property 

We have a large collection of lost property. Sweatshirts, cardigans, PE kits, all un-named. If you 
have lost something and you would like it back, you are welcome to come and have a look. It is on a 
table outside the junior office. All uniform will be disposed of by the end of Friday.  
PLEASE ENSURE ALL YOUR CHILD’S ITEMS ARE CLEARLY NAMED FOR NEXT TERM. 

 

Attendance 
Each week we will now reward the best class in each year group with the most amount of children 
who had 100% attendance that week.  
w/c 2nd July Analogue, Denominator/Perimeter, Leap year and Variable 
w/c 9th July  Analogue, Perimeter, Rhombus, and Cubed 
 
Absence Reporting 

When reporting your child absent please contact the school on the morning of absence on 020 8894 
3525 option 1.  Alternatively you can send an email to:  office@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk.  
 
Staff Vacancies 
From September we will have a vacancy within our team of cleaners.  This position will be 
advertised at the start of the Autumn Term. Application forms will be available from the school office. 

http://www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org/
mailto:office@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk


 
  
Diary Dates 
20th July                      Last day of term 
4th September            Return to School 

11th September      Meet the Teacher – 6pm 
17th September           Year 3 Safe Walking 
10th October                Year 4 Roman Workshop 
15th October                Parents Evening 5pm-8pm 
16th October                Parents Evening 4pm-6pm 
22nd–26th October    Half Term 
8th November              Flu Jabs – Years 3, 4, 5 
12th November            Athena/Alexander Classes to Hampton Court 
16th November            Socrates/Poseidon Classes to Hampton Court 
21st/22nd November     Individual Photos 
 

 


